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Rep. Conley Honors Rock County Deputy Sheriff Brandon Davis as First 

Responder of the Year 

 

MADISON –Representative Sue Conley (D-Janesville) named Deputy Sheriff Brandon Davis of 

the Rock County Sheriff’s Office as the First Responder of the Year for the 44th Assembly 

District. Today, Deputy Davis was honored on the Assembly Floor during a Hometown Heroes 

Ceremony.  

 

“It is an honor to welcome Deputy Davis and his family to the State Capitol as the First 

Responder of the Year for the 44th Assembly District,” Rep. Conley said. Deputy Davis has 

served the Rock County Sheriff’s Office since 2016, where he served as a correctional officer 

until he was hired as a deputy sheriff in 2019.  

 

“Deputy Davis has repeatedly shown courage and integrity while protecting the Rock County 

community. I thank Deputy Davis for his outstanding service to our community, as well as all the 

First Responders honored today for their service to Wisconsin.”  

 

 


